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6/4/15
At the March 2015 Executive Board meeting the timing of the audit report for MDMLG was discussed and it was decided that the audit should occur at the end of the fiscal year.  The current treasurer, Nadia Lalla, and I have been in touch and are planning to complete an audit sometime in June that would cover the financial records from Dec. 1, 2013 through the present.
Respectfully submitted,

Ellen O’Donnell
Auditor, MDMLG
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